
New This 
Year on 

CUSD Buses
 Passes Bring Increased Safety, Efficiency to Buses
Kicking off the new school year also means kicking off new safety improvements for
students riding Clovis Unified’s buses.  A simple swipe of our new Tyler Drive bus pass
brings parents and drivers peace of mind knowing when and where students are boarding
and exiting the bus.

Students riding Clovis Unified school buses
for home-to-school transportation will now
use the Tyler Drive bus pass to record their
entry and exit from the school bus. This
allows drivers to confirm students are on the
right bus, and use their correct stop.

If your student is eligible for transportation
but has not received a  pass by the second
week of school, contact the Transportation
Department at 559.327.9701.

Tyler Drive bus passes allow 

Clovis Unified bus drivers to know 

that students are on the right bus 

and using the right bus stop.

When will my child get 
their bus pass?

Students in intermediate or high school should
have received their passes during walk-through
registration or when student ID cards were issued.

Elementary-aged students will receive
their bus pass when using the school bus
during the first week of school.

Passes will need to be used every time
your child enters and exits the bus.

Special Education Routes 

Recreation Routes 

Field Trips

Passes won't be in use on:

Learn more about Clovis

Unified's new bus pass system,

get answers to frequently asked
questions, and watch a video on

how the system works at

www.cusd.com/transportation.


